
Important roadworks information 

Dear Sir/Madam  

A120 Marks Farm to Marks Tey: resurfacing 
 
I write to inform you that we’ll be carrying out essential resurfacing at the above location. During this work, 
we’ll also renew faded road markings and replace damaged road studs. 
  
We plan to complete this work over 3 weeks from Thursday 15 April to Friday 30 April, working between the 
hours of 8pm to 6am, subject to weather conditions. 
 
Due to the amount of work on this scheme, we’ve split the project into four phases. To deliver this work safely, 
we will require some closures. For more information about the location and dates of these closures please see 
the enclosed table.  
 
We’ve closely liaised with the local authority to agree the most suitable diversion route, this will remain the 
same for each phase of the work.  
 
Please see attached a table of the work programme providing details on closures, dates and the 
diversion route.  
 

Diversion Map 
 

 
 
Find out more 
 
To stay informed about all the latest major roadworks happening near you, visit 
www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england to register for the latest alerts. If you have 
any enquiries please contact the Highways England Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or 
by e-mail to info@highwaysengland.co.uk  
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